
Dear Fourth Grade Families, 

Here are a few key reminders: 

Homework: Homework was assigned on Monday and due on Friday, 5/2. 

Vocabulary: There is no spelling/vocabulary test this week! 

Interims: Interim reports were sent home Monday, April 28. Please take a moment to 
review your child's progress and feel free to reach out with any questions or concerns. 

SOL Dates: Reading-5/7  Math-5/14  VA Studies-5/20 

End-of-the-Year Party:  
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